
As you probably realize, however, positions for next fall will likely be filled by mid- 
December at the latest, so any assistance you might give me would have to be soon. I will 
call your office at the end of next week to confirm that you received this material, and, 
hopefully, to arrange a time when we can speak.

Thank you for your time.

Sincerely yours

Enclosure


